
It’s that time of year again when the leaves start falling up north, 
and the bocce balls start rolling down here in Bermuda Greens.

Yes…it’s time for FUN BOCCE!!!

Games will begin on Monday, October 27th and end on Friday, 
November 21st, so sign up now.  You can sign up as a single, or with 
a partner, and I will do a blind draw to form a team.  When you sign 
up, please make sure you include your availability for those days, 
and I will try and accommodate your schedules as much as 
possible.  The last day to sign up is Friday, October 17th.  Everyone 
is welcome to play.  Any questions, please contact Nan Voll at 
(317) 658-0111 or mail4nanv@att.net.

Come on and let’s play.  See you on the bocce court!!

Sponsored by the Bocce Steering Group
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